Environmental Scrutiny Committee 16 October 2000
A Report on Issues Raised by the Committee
Report on the background to courses of action to improve the number of buildings which are suitable and accessible to the public:

Other than for the purposes of monitoring overall progress Development Services has little control of the decisions of client bodies. The Personnel Directorate who deal with Equal Opportunities issues are responsible for acting as the Corporate Client in ensuring that resources are prioritised following an assessment of need. Personnel Services will be asked to submit a progress report to the November 2000 Environmental Scrutiny Committee.

Report on Markets within the City.
An update report of the Estates Manager will be submitted in November 2000.

Report giving accident statistics in the City.
A leaflet will be circulated at the meeting providing the latest information. This will be presented by the Traffic and Transportation Manager

Arrangements for meeting dropped kerb and drainage work.
A report on this issue will be will be circulated at the meeting.

Report on spending on street lighting
A report of the Highways Maintenance Manager will be submitted in November 2000.

Report detailing a corporate strategy on footpaths. 
A recent publication, Public Rights of Way 2000 - A Milestones Statement ,which was submitted recently to Cabinet, will be circulated at the meeting.

LA 21 Action Plan 
The draft Local Agenda 21 Statement and Strategy which was recently submitted to Cabinet is attached.

Paul Mallinder

Development Services Directorate

